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Year 1 Newsletter - September 2021

Welcome back to school! Some general information for parents/carers.

Our learning this half term:

Maths — numbers to10, sorting and counting objects, representing groups and
objects, counting forwards and backwards, one more, one less, writing number
words, forming numerals correctly.

English — enjoying storybooks - “Funnybones”, “The Everywhere Bear” and “Emily
Brown and the Thing”

Topic — “All About Me”, naming and labelling body parts and facial features, how
we have changed, naming and using our senses.

Homework Photograph
Starting next week, your child will be given a As part of our topic work

Maths task and an English task to complete. we will be thinking about

Tasks will be given out each Friday to be how we have grown and

returned by the following Wednesday. Changed since we were

babies.
Homework will be marked and returned to you

to keep on a weekly basis. Could we please have a photograph of your

child when they were a baby to help in our

Your child will be provided with a labelled plastic lessons?

wallet for this.

All original photographs will be copied and

Thanks in advance for your support.
then returned to you — thanks.

T PE — These lessons take place on Tuesday mornings. School provides
{ t &Xﬁ the PE kit. Some lessons may take place outside so a pair of pumps

would be useful too.

Reading books Year 1 School times
You will receive a separate letter regarding Drop off - doors open 8:45am
reading.
Pick up — 3:15pm

Please could you label water bottles and lunchboxes too — thanks again.




